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Experience from the first cycle of BTR reviews on the application 
of the TACCC principles for tracking progress in implementing and 
achieving NDCs

• The LRs recognized the need to explore how the guiding principles of the
MPGs are to be applied in reviewing the consistency with the MPGs of the
tracking progress information in the BTRs.

• The LRs requested the secretariat to collect relevant examples from the first
cycle of BTR reviews on the application of the guiding principles and provide
an update for further guidance at the next meeting.

• The secretariat considered the review issues identified in the 8 published TERRs
and during the 32 TERs and noted that no significant issues related to the
application of TACCC principles other than transparency and completeness
have been identified by the TERTs thus far.


